
MYRTLE GROVE BAPTIST CHURCH 

5920 Lillian Highway, Pensacola, FL 32506      850-455-7389 

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING ON MAY 20, 2015 

 

 

The Regular Business Meeting was held May 20, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting was held in the 

Fellowship Hall and was opened with prayer by Bro. Ron Lentine. 

 

 

CLERK’S REPORT:  Jo Whiddon, filling in for Bonnie Quigley, presented the minutes of the 

April 29, 2015 Regular Business Meeting.  Motion to approve the minutes as presented was 

made by Ron Lowe and seconded by George Butler.  Approved by show of hands. 

 

 

PRESENTATION OF NEW MEMBERS:  New members who joined Myrtle Grove Baptist 

Church during the month of April are listed as follows: 

 

 Profession of Faith:  Christopher Babbitt, Lisa Skaruppa 

 

Motion to accept the new members as listed was made by David Mason and seconded by Alicia 

McFarlane.  Approved by show of hands. 

 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:   Richard Main presented the Financial Report for April as 

presented in the May Business Meeting package.  Motion to approve the report as presented 

made by George Butler and seconded by Ron Lowe.  Approved by show of hands. 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:   The men of Myrtle Grove Baptist Church have been invited to a fish 

fry at Myrtle Grove United Methodist Church on May 29, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.  The pastor of 

Myrtle Grove United Methodist Church will be the speaker of the evening following the meal.  

Bro. Ron encourages all men to join the Methodist men for this fish fry and evening of 

fellowship. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT:   Motion to adjourn was made by Keeley Zayas and seconded by Diana 

McFarlane.  Approved by show of hands. 

 

 

 

____________________________    _____________________________ 

 Jo Whiddon       Ron Lentine, Moderator 

 

  


